
October 2021 

New Horizons  at  Marlborough,  LLC  
Serving Metrowest Seniors Since 1994 

This is home! 

Community Connection 

FARM TO TABLE: Residents enjoy bountiful fresh produce as a basket filled with 
homegrown peppers and heirloom and cherry tomatoes makes its way around Broadmeadow 
Dining Room. (Pictured, left to right) Residents Joan LaMachia, Mary Egan, Henry 
Paltrineri, and Claudette Genis enjoy the fruits of our community garden. 

LET’S PLAY BALL: There’s 
nothing like sitting in the stands 
and munching on hot dogs, 
cracker jacks, and peanuts 
while cheering on the Worcester 
WooSox. (Front, left to right) 
Residents Carol Bajor, 
Charlotte Holly, Shirley 
Twichell, Sr. Sue Lumb, 
Veronique Turner, Zabel Fay, 
Barbara Hogan, and Activity 
Coordinator Chris Furman. 
(Back row) Bill Delaney, Jean 
Bush, Ken Dayson, and 
Arnold Angerman. 

FIND US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM: Click the logos to the left to 
find yourself, friends, or relatives in our posts. Then click to share or like the fun 
we have at New Horizons at Marlborough! 

https://www.instagram.com/newhorizons.marlborough/
https://www.facebook.com/NewHorizonsMarlborough/


To view this newsletter in color, see the postings throughout the community or visit www.countrycommunities.com.     
New Horizons ~ 400 Hemenway Street, Marlborough, MA 01752 ~ 508-460-5200    

Mark Your Calendar 
Stay tuned to 918 for details                      

October 2  Assabet Valley Chamber Singers 2:00 PM 

October 4   Spring and Summer Greenhouse Happenings 
with Liz Gebhard 

2:30 PM 

October 12  Oktoberfest Celebration with Music from 
Jan and Lou Borelli 

TBD 

October 18  Sister Kateri Mitchell Native American Lecture  2:30 PM 

October 22 Rob Nitoli Trio 2:30 PM 

October 31 Halloween ~ Staff and Resident Costume Contest 2:00 PM 

 
 

EARN REWARDS: We are 
inviting all residents and their 
families to help us spread the 
word about available 
apartments at New Horizons. 
As a thank you, a $2,000 
credit will be applied to the 
referring resident’s account 
when our new neighbor 
moves in. Please see a 
director for the details of this 
referral program. 

AND THE HEAT GOES ON: October’s 
falling temperatures mark the end of air 
conditioning season at New Horizons.  
Common area heating, ventilation, and air 
conditioning (HVAC) systems will be set for 
fall/winter operations. For the comfort of all 
residents, common area thermostats are set to 
maintain a temperature range of 73 to 75 

degrees. Please call the front desk attendant to report system 
malfunctions in your apartment or any common area.  

FLU VACCINE AND COVID-19 BOOSTER CLINIC: 
Bouvier Pharmacy has tentatively scheduled a clinic to 
administer flu vaccines and COVID-19 booster shots (if 
approved) to residents on Friday, October 15. Stay tuned to 
the 918 community channel for more details, and please 
contact Associate Director Cheryl Rank, RN with questions. 

PARADE READY: 
Resident and WWII 
Veteran Arthur Butler 
patiently awaits his 
ride, having been 
selected to accompany 
the Grand Marshall in 
the car leading the 69th 
annual Marlborough 
Labor Day Parade. 

ANNUAL 
SATISFATION 
SURVEY: 
Thank you to 
everyone who 

completed the 2021 survey. Those who 
still intend to participate are asked to 
deliver their surveys to the front desk by 
October 8. We appreciate your 
important feedback! 

http://www.countrycommunities.com

